
Green Builders
For all types of building works

Professional and reliable service

Free estimates and advice
Insurance jobs welcome

Tel: 01535 637830
Mobile: 07976 963671

J.A. Green, The Pines, Carrhead Lane, 
Cowling, West Yorkshire, BD22 0LD

Unit 2, Railway Goods Yard,
Cross Hills, Keighley, BD20 7DS 

Tel: 01535 634449

We are 
here

*
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 Visit the Sutton village website at www.sutton-in-craven.org.uk

Keighley School
of Motoring
Based in Sutton
Your local, friendly 
instructors Keith, Ritchie, 
Philip & Alan
www.keighleyschoolofmotoring.co.uk

637233 or 07776 308932

Exclusive Eventz
Helium Balloons

Event Co-ordination
Venue Decoration

Lighting & Equipment Hire
All @ Reasonable Prices

For Further Details Contact

(07841) 011890
Or (01535) 636639 

GAS
MARK S

Plumbing, Heating
& Gas Service Engineers

Mark Atkins
Mobile: 07821 375 771

Mark Brown
Mobile: 07946 850 533

Tel: 01535 636916
gasmarks@blueyonder.co.uk

233966

Sutton Hall and Lodge 
Nursing homes for the elderly

We provide exceptional general nursing care and 
specialist nursing care for individuals with dementia.

Call us on 0845 603 2552 for more information or visit 
our website www.orchardcarehomes.com

Cornmill Walk, off Sutton Lane, 
Sutton-in-Craven BD20 7AJ

Miss Doris Riley – Sutton has recently lost a well respected Suttoner who was born and lived all her life in 
Sutton. She had a lot of knowledge of the village and wrote many an interesting piece for the Village News.

Back by Popular Demand

Queen

Sponsors Graham Jackson 
@ H.B. Clark, Keighley and 
his wife Aldath

Another Full House in the Village Hall. 
Sutton Village Committee with the Generous 
Sponsorship from Graham @ H.B. Clark were 
proud to present yet again Mercury and May 
– A tribute to Queen. 
The hall was decorated around a Valentine 
theme, and Party Platters were delivered to 
each table, a gift kindly donated by Graham 
was also given to each of the ladies by 
‘Freddie and Brian’. The light Show and 
pyrotechnics, the electric performances given 

by ‘Freddie and Brian’ a top class act were just 
awesome leading to standing ovations from 
the audience.

Our thanks go yet again to Graham @ H.B. 
Clark, to Steve and Andy as Mercury and May 
– a pleasure and a privilege to work alongside, 
to David with his Disco complete with effects 
and his sponsorship from Exclusive Eventz 
towards the overall effect. Last but not least 
to the volunteers who worked giving their 

time freely doing whatever it took to ensure 
a fantastic night for all. A heartfelt thanks to 
Phil, Carol, Ken, Joy, George, Claire, Sam, Sid 
and Sheila. Also James, David, Jackie and Bob 
thankyou to each and everyone of you.
Queen will be back again by popular demand 
Saturday 13th February 2010. Pre-bookings for 
this concert now being taken. 
Contact: Christine Young
Events Co-ordinator - 
Sutton Village Committee

Dates for your Diary Sutton Funday
Sunday 21st June 2009
Full Details will be in June’s Newsletter.
Any Enquires to our Events Co-ordinator – Christine Young on 
(01535) 636639

● 9th May - Elvis Party Night

● 21st June - FunDay

● 1st Nov. - Bonfi re

● 31st Dec. - Blues Brothers 
New Year’s Eve Party
● 13th Feb. 2010 - Queen 
(Back again by popular demand)



Bob & Chris Young
Estimates without obligation

WEST LANE GARAGE
ICI APPROVED BODY SHOP

RE-SPRAYING • ACCIDENT REPAIRS
PROMPT SERVICE

WEST LANE
SUTTON-IN-CRAVEN, KEIGHLEY

Tel: Cross Hills 636906
Mobile: 07879 492752

NEED A
PLUMBER ???

“No Job Too Small”

Bathroom Specialist
For a Reliable & Friendly 

Service Call Jason on
01535 636380 or

07944 959460

Sutton Post Office
and News
Chris & Vivien Hotte
Business Open Mon-Sat

Shop: 6.15am to 1pm & 2pm to
5.30pm Mon to Fri. Sat 6.30am to 12.30pm

Post Office: 9am to 1pm & 2pm to
5.30 pm. Sat closes at 12.30

A wide range of Post Office Services.
Newspapers & Magazines delivered to your door 
Monday to Saturday. Gifts, Cards & Wrappings 

for all of those special occasions. 
Sweets, Snacks, Drinks and Tobacco.

SUTTON PHARMACYSUTTON PHARMACY
47 Main Street,

Sutton-in-Craven
• Healthcare Advice
• FREE Prescription,

Collection & Delivery Service

Tel :  01535 633126
SUPPORT YOUR LOCAL 

INDEPENDENT PHARMACY 

Advertise your 
Business

Would like to advertise your 
business in our newsletter?

Please call Garry Petersen on 

01535 637160
£48.00pa for a 45x45 advert
£96.00pa for a 45x90 advert

Quarterly distribution to all homes in Sutton-in-Craven

Aerobics Classes
Sutton Village Hall (Mondays)

6.30pm Bums and Tums
7.30pm Aerobics

Steeton Methodist Church Hall 
(Thursdays)

6.46pm Bums and Tums
7.45pm Aerobics

Just come along and join in.
Rachel Collins Instructor

Tel: 01535 652169

Gardening 
Services

Needing some help to keep 
the garden under control and 
looking lovely. Small or Large, 
call me for a meeting to assess 

your needs and wishes for a 
regular gardening service.

Tel: 01535 637160

Carpets & Vinyls supplied & fi tted
Trade prices, quality fi tting

71 West Lane, Sutton-in-Craven, North Yorkshire BD20 7NP

Tel: 01535 632689   Mobile: 07966 490691

       Hairdressers
             Cross Hills

01535 633612

Gillians

Specialising in

• Shampoo & Sets

• Full head tints

• A range of perms

• All at reasonable rates

• Wash, cut & blow dry

• Highlights

• All styles of cutting

phone now for your appointment 
Sutton in Craven WI
The WI meets monthly on the second Monday of each 
month at 7.15pm, when there is a lively programme 
of talks and demonstrations, eg. Cycling in Cuba, birds 
of prey, Financial Assistance, Cliffe Castle and a cake 
demonstration for Christmas. There are also small 
competitions for fun.

Outings this year will visit Horticap at Harrogate, and 
later in the summer, Lancaster.
Sutton in Craven WI was formed in 1953, and the fi rst 
meetings were held in Bairstows Recreational Building. 
Later the meetings were held in the Community 
Primary School, then the Church of England VC Primary 
School. Our current location for meetings is in the 
Senior Citizens Centre on North Street. New Faces are 
always welcome both as new members or as visitors.

OFFICERS OF SUTTON 
VILLAGE COMMITTEE
Life President - Roy Wilkinson
Chairman - David Harrison-Young
35 Hazel Grove Road Tel 07841 011890
Vice-Chairman - Jacky Dickinson
11 Rowan Garth - Tel 633008
Treasurer - Garry Petersen
22 High Street - Tel 637160
Secretary - Val Wolff
35 Ash Grove - Tel 630617
News Editor - Garry Petersen
22 High Street - Tel 637160
Events Co-ordinator - Christine Young
35 Hazel Grove Road - Tel 636639
Bar Manager - Christine Young
35 Hazel Grove Road - Tel 636639

St Thomas’ Church
Lent and Easter at St Thomas Church

22nd March at 1030am - All age service 
for Mothering Sunday.  
5th April at 1030am - Palm Sunday 
Service. (Meet at St Thomas Church for 
a procession of palms to South Craven 
Baptist Church)  
10th April - Good Friday.
1000am - Silent walk with cross from St 
Thomas to St Peter Crosshills.
1000am - Children‘s workshop 
morning in St Thomas Church. 
1pm - 3pm Church open for prayer (led 
prayers every 1/2 hour.)
7.30pm United Service at South Craven 
Baptist Church.
12th April - Easter Day
8.30am - Holy Communion
1030am - Holy Communion
6.00pm - United Songs of Easter Praise 
(at St Andrews Kildwick)

Sutton Village Committee New Years Eve Party
A fantastic night, ManaLive a 
Dynamic Duo did a fantastic job 
entertaining the sell out crowd. 
Their high energy performances 
really got the audience going, 
even leading a 100plus conga 
round the hall. And Davids Discos 
lead-up hype to midnight, the New 
Year was brought in with fantastic 
pyrotechnic and snow effects, 
Confetti cannons and balloons.

A big thank you has to go to 
the handful of members and 
friends of the committee who 
gave their time willingly and 
for free, non-stop from 9am 
new years eve until 3am the 
next day and then coming 
back 6 hours later to clear the 
hall again working until 6pm, 
giving their new years holiday 
to ensure the night was the 
tremendous success it was.

Also I would like to extend our thanks to 
all who so generously gave raffl e prizes, to 
Sidney for the fantastic job he does selling 
the tickets raising in excess of £300, and to 
everyone who supported the event.

Event Co-ordinator 
Christine Young and 
Chairman David Harrison-
Young with dynamic duo 
Manalive

The crew who put it all together

Over 150 tickets have already been booked again 
for next year, so to ensure your place Contact me on 
(01535) 636639. We look forward to bringing in the 
New Year with you alongside the Blues Brothers.
Christine Young - Events Co-ordinator - SVC



Emmott 
& Bradley

R. Clark - 01535 652918
A. Bowness - 01535 633488

Emmott 
& Bradley

   David Brook
Funeral Service

Chapel of Rest,
Keighley Road, Cowling

For personal 24 hour service

contact:

R. Clark - 01535 652918
A. Bowness - 01535 633488

Serving the South Craven villages for 
over 35 years

NAFD Prepayment scheme available

Sutton Playgroup
South Craven Baptist Church

Hall, Holme Lane
Sessions; Mon, Wed, Thurs,

Fri, 9.00 am - 11.30 am
Fri, extended to 1.00 pm for

Pre-Schoolers only
All 3 & 4 year olds eligible for
Four FREE sessions per week

Successfully OFSTED inspected

Phone Rachel for further details 
635490 or feel free to call in and see us

Please visit
www.mewiessolicitors.co.uk 

for a list of our services

T: 01756 799000

Affordable 
Holiday Bungalow
Sleeps 2/4 people, 
additional young 
children considered. 

Shared pool. Private patio. Sun roof. 
Very close to beach and all amenities. 
From only £250.00 pw for 2 adults.

Gary: 01535 633318

David’s Discos
Wide variety of music - 50’s to Modern Chart, 
Reasonable Rates, Full Sound-to-Light Show, 
Bubble, Mini Foam, Low Fog and Haze Effects

Full Public Liability Insurance and P.A.T. Tested

Full Karaoke Package available!
For all occasions - 
Weddings, Birthdays, 
Celebrations and 
Kids’ Parties!

Tel 01535 636639
Mobile 07841 011890

J  E  W  E  L  L  E  R  Y
JEWELLERY DESIGNER BASED IN SUTTON-IN-CRAVEN

20 YEARS GOLDSMITH EXPERIENCE

SPECIAL COMMISSIONS HANDMADE JEWELLERY
FREE DESIGN SERVICE DIAMOND & GEM SUPPLY
WEDDING RINGS ‘RECYCLING’ OF OLD JEWELLERY
CHAIN REPAIRS RING SIZING 
JEWELLERY REPAIRS JEWELLERY RENOVATIONS

AVAILABLE FOR GEMSTONE LECTURES

• VERY COMPETETIVE PRICES • COLLECTION AND DELIVERY LOCALLY • CONTACT NIKKI
T 01535 277881

www.nbjewellery.com
M 07973 670635

nikki@nbjewellery.com

Sutton in Craven 
Village Hall AGM
The Management Committee of Sutton Village 
Hall invites all residents of Sutton in Craven to 
attend the “Annual General Meeting” to be 
held on Sunday 15th March at 6pm. During this 
meeting information will be provided about 
Sutton’s Village Hall, and a vote will take place, 
to select the new Management Committee for 
2009. Be there to support your Village Hall.

Sutton 
Amateur 
Dramatics 
Forthcoming Shows

Boogie Nights -
the 70s musical
April 1st - 4th 2009, 7.15 pm at Sutton Village 
Hall. Tickets for Adults £6.50 - Concessions 
£5.50. Any 4 tickets for the same performance 
£22.50. Booking Offi ce 01535 632289.

Hi de Hi
September 4th - 5th 2009
The Village Hall Sutton in Craven
Read through 06.04.09. Auditions 20.04.09. 
Please note that anyone wishing to audition for a 
part is welcome to come to the read through in 
the rehearsal room (behind the Londis Store) 
where audition material will be available.

Annual Traditional 
Family Pantomime
Mother Hubbard
Dec 2nd - 5th Dec 2009 - 7.15pm inc Saturday 
Matinee 2.15 pm. The Village Hall Sutton in 
Craven. Further details to follow.

SUTTON VILLAGE COMMITTEE - CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 2008-2009
Once again I have the pleasure of being able to write 
the annual chairman’s report. It has been a pleasure 
to work with and chair such an enthusiastic vibrant 
committee.

The fi rst thing that I would like to say is a big thank 
you to everyone on the committee for all their 
efforts and hard work all through the year and it is 
down to them that all of the events the committee 
stage - Valentines Party, Funday, Halloween Party, 
Bonfi re Night and New Years Eve Party are the great 
successes they are, due to the enthusiasm, hard 
work, and dedication shown by the small committee 
of dedicated members. 

I would like to add a big thankyou to all the 
volunteer friends of the committee, whom without 
we would fi nd it impossible to stage these large 
scale events. To the villagers who so kindly donate 
raffl e and tombola prizes and also to Graham @ H.B. 
Clark for his generous sponsorship and donations 
throughout the year.

Alongside the large events done for the village we 
also run in excess of 30 bars at the village hall, 
mobile/outside bars, Race Nights - we did 4 last year 
- 2 in Sutton, 1 in Skipton and 1 in Silsden, all of 
which raise funds for our village. 

I would like to take this opportunity to say that All 
the staff working any event whether it’s Funday, 
Bonfi re Night, the Party Nights, Race evenings, 
outside bars or bars in the village hall - All Who 
Work Completely Free of Charge to benefi t our 
village. Yes I know it’s hard to believe that people 
work long hours for Free, but trust me it’s True.

The year all in all has been very successful - all the 
New Year, Valentines and Halloween party nights 
have been complete sell outs, we are privileged to 
have such top class acts perform in our village.

The Committee bar facility has seen a large increase 
in bookings, the welcoming of the New Bar structure 
has already raised the profi le and professionalism 
we can offer with this service. This in turn has seen 
a large increase in bookings for the village hall. This 
coming year the committee hope to decorate the 
bar room to complement the fantastic new structure 
and link in with the overall improvements done in 
the hall.

The race nights are picking up momentum and 
again we are doing more bookings helping other 
individuals and organisations to raise money for 
their own causes. 

The Funday has gone from strength to strength with 
new attractions, bigger procession and our cream 
tea marquee was very popular. So I would like to 
thank everyone who supported the committee.

A downside to our year was the Bonfi re and 
Fireworks display which made a Huge loss which has 
put it in jeopardy of not going ahead which would 
be a great shame, unless the donations on the gate 
prove to be more generous. The committee has 
decided to give it another year to see what happens. 
So if you want it to continue, then show your 
support in the buckets for it! 

And lastly to the end of the year and the Christmas 
lights which again brighten up the village over the 
festive season. This is a project both myself and 
the rest of the committee are hoping to expand as 
lamppost changes allow.

Also I feel I must point out that despite popular 
opinion the Village Committee and all the events we 
provide throughout the year like Funday and Bonfi re 
Night are purely funded by your donations and the 
hard work of our members and volunteer helpers 
who work tirelessly for Free. 

We have No grants, government or council monies 
to provide for anything we do - just the hard work 
and dedication of the few Offi cers, Members and 
Volunteer Friends of the Committee. 

Finally I would like to say a few special thankyous; 
to Mr Leonard Thompson & Family for the kind 
Donation of their Field for Funday & Bonfi re Night, 
to Garry Petersen who has done a tremendous job 
as our Treasurer, to Christine Young our Events Co-
ordinator who really gives it everything she’s got to 
ensure the success of all of our events, Val Wolff for 
doing a brilliant job of the minutes, Jacky Dickinson 
as my Vice-Chair and of course our members.

We as a committee do whatever it takes to get the 
job done and to keep Sutton a Village to be proud to 
live in and be part of.

David Harrison-Young
Chairman - Sutton Village Committee

The Village Committee, has once again had a 
very busy year, providing some excellent events 
throughout the year. These events have all been of 
a very high standard, and also very well attended.
Our Bar in the Village Hall goes from strength to 
strength, having been renewed this year. As the Bar 
has to be a removable piece of equipment, we had 
the new bar designed as a number of units which 
all lock together, and are mounted on wheels to 
allow the movement of these units.
The Bar really does look fantastic, and is so much 
easier to use, allowing us to offer a very good 
service to anybody who wanted to hire Sutton 
Village Hall, and wished to have a bar service with 
their event. A good range of draught lagers and 
bitter are available, along with a very full range 
of other complimentary drinks such as wines, 
spirits, bottled cold drinks, and soft drinks for 
those wishing to keep a clear head. The bar is a 
very important assett of the Village Committee, 
as it produces a very high level of the Village 
Committees funds.

Once again Funday was held on Father’s Day, and 
the weather held for most of the day, making it 
a very enjoyable event, big crowds turned out to 
attend the event, which allowed all of the stalls 
and fundraisers to take some money on the day. 
As a fi rst, the Village Committee allowed all Sutton 
based organisations a free pitch, giving them a 
chance to make more from the day, to benefi t their 
organisations. The parade was very well attended, 
possibly the longest parade seen in Sutton, with 2 
bands, and a great variety of other entrants, and 
loads of colour. Once again, having the Park as the 

main focal point of the Funday, and Thompsons 
Field for the bigger, scarier rides worked very well, 
especially as it was possible to close off a part of 
the road, so that it was safer for everybody to cross 
between the two sites.

Bonfi re Night was staged once again on Thompsons 
Field, and this being the second year on this site, 
we knew more of what was needed to be able to 
provide a safe event, with attractions to pull in a 
large crowd. To some degree we were fortunate 
with the weather that we had, there was some rain, 
which made it diffi cult to get the fi re started, but the 
Fireworks were fantastic, and enjoyed by everyone 
that I spoke to. It seems a shame, that after such a 
good night, and with the attendance that we had 
on the fi eld, that the donations made by the public, 
were minimal, an average of 40p per person. This 
event actually made a loss of £2500.00, which 
is a travesty considering the very hard work that 
was put into it by members and helpers of the 
Village Committee. This leads to decisions having 
to be made about next year, should the event be 
changed to a fi xed entry charge, should the event 
be cancelled like so many other communities have 
done, or do we carry on as we have, and hope that 
more money is donated by the attendees.

The Village Newsletter continues to be delivered 
through the doors of Sutton in Craven, with the 
great support of the Businesses that advertise 
within the publication, and who pay for the 
cost of it.This year is possibly the fi rst time that 
the newsletter has been able to break even, 
allowing the publication and delivery charges to 

be completely covered by the advertisers fees. 
This bright and colourful publication, providing 
news of ongoing events in Sutton, from the 
many organisations based in Sutton. I hope that 
this success continues well into the future. Our 
distribution is currently at 1500, which will soon 
have to increase to allow some spare copies to be 
provided to our advertisers, and also to cover the 
growth in the village.

The Village Committee in Sutton is a very small 
group of people, who are very active in promoting 
Sutton in Craven. A small village, held in awe 
during the Christmas period because of the 
wonderful Christmas lights that hang around the 
Village, making everything look beautiful and very 
festive. Some bigger Towns cannot compete with 
what we have. This same small group of people 
also work hard serving on, in the bar in Sutton 
Village Hall, where much of the committees profi ts 
are made, which allow things like the Christmas 
lights to be purchased, and also to cover such 
things as the loses of the Bonfi re night. How nice 
it would be for a greater pool of volunteers to be 
available, who would be able to assist with just a 
few of the events that are put on, to allow the few 
that always do, to have some time off.  

With Sutton Village Hall becoming a busier place, 
due to the bookings that are taken for parties 
and events requiring the bar, 2009 is going to be 
another busy year for the Village Committee, please 
come and help us to make it a great 2009.

Garry Petersen, Treasurer - Sutton Village Committee

Sutton in Craven Village Committee Treasurers Report for Year Ending 31/01/09



For Hire...

corpora te &

promot iona l

co lour pr in t

Kay Jay Print Limited
Brigg Mount, Park Road

Cross Hills, Nr Keighley, West
Yorkshire, BD20 8AB

Telephone 01535 632921
Fax 01535 636155
www.kjprint.co.uk

email info@kjprint.co.uk

K a y J a y P r i n t

AIRE VALLEY
Glass

Manufacturers
of quality made
to measure
PVCu windows,
doors and
conservatories

PERSONAL,
FRIENDLY & MORE 
IMPORTANTLY AN 
HONEST SERVICE 
ASSURED

FOR A FREE
    COMPETITIVE
       QUOTE PHONE:

01535 634788 or 632690
Fax: 01535 636775
or visit our showroom

BRIDGE ROAD,
SUTTON-IN-CRAVEN, KEIGHLEY

J. BOOKER
ROOFING CONTRACTOR
Slating • Tiling • Built-up Felt 

Roofing • Also VELUX Windows

Tel: 01535 637063
Mobile: 07774 223891

A. Spark
E L E C T R I C A L

I N S T A L L A T I O N

24 WALKER CLOSE
GLUSBURN • BD20 8PW

TELEPHONE: 01535 635212
MOBILE: 07976 238129

PUBLISHED BY SUTTON VILLAGE COMMITTEE & PRINTED BY KAY JAY PRINT Ltd, CROSS HILLS  Tel: 01535 632921

R. MULLOY
COKE & COAL 
MERCHANT

also

NEW LAITHE 
GARAGE
Main Street

Sutton-in-Craven

Tel: Cross Hills
633135

S E R V I C I N G
M . O . T . s

R E P A I R S

Andrew Preston
 Painter & Decorator

   ■ Interior
     & Exterior
   ■ Free
     Estimates

T: 01535 637678
M: 07866 536845

E: painterpreston@hotmail.co.uk

Mark Greenwood
Joiner & Building Contractor
Tel: 01535 637668

All types of Joinery &
Building work undertaken 

PCR
Property Care & Repair 

11 Hazel Grove Road, Sutton-in-Craven, 
North Yorkshire, BD20 7QT.

Email: mark.greenwood3@tiscali.co.uk

Small Building Projects, 
Alterations, Repairs and 

Garden Landscaping

Tommy Tots
   Play Group

Sutton  Village Hall
Mon, Tues, Wed, and Thurs

9.15am to 12 noon
All 3 and 4 year olds entitled to 4 free 
sessions • Children accepted from 2 

years old • OFSTED Registered
Call in to see us at play or 

contact Tracey on 630912 or 
07866 097562

AW School of  Dance
New Ballroom and Latin 
Dance Classes in Sutton!
Children – Saturdays 9.30-11.30am

All ages (from 3 years) and abilities welcome
Adults Beginners class –

Sundays 7.30 – 8.30pm
Adults Advanced classes available –

please call for details
Private Tuition also available
(Wedding dances a speciality)
All classes and lessons held at

Sutton Village Hall
Why not come for a free trial class session?  

Just bring along this advert
For further details, please call Andrea Wraight 

(IDTA member) on 07919 820375 or
07729 889324

FOR HIRE

for availability and 
pricing please call 

01535 637160

Sutton in Craven Cricket Club

Crosshills FC
At this moment in time the season is well over 
halfway through, and as I reported in the last issue 
both Senior sides are still in the bottom half of their 
respective divisions.
The obnoxious weather has had an adverse effect on 
the teams performances as the lads have not been 
able to train and no games have been played over 
the last 6 weeks.
Since the weather moderated however a couple of 
games have been played and the season is beginning 
to creak into life again. On a more possitive note one 

of the games was a semi fi nal of the Keighley and 
District Cup against Oxenhope FC, which we won 
1-0. As the current holders of the trophy we will be 
defending it sometime in May. At least there will be 
some silverware to come at the end of the season.
Both Junior sides have been similarly affected by the 
weather, so there is nothing much to report.
By the time of the next ”Village News” I will be able 
to give you a more detailed review of the season. 
In the meantime I hope our local supporters will 
continue to do so and we look forward to seeing you 
in the weeks to come.

All the best - Barrie Pearce

November 2008 saw the Cricket Club hold its Annual 
General Meeting and the committee was re-elected 
pretty much the same as last year.  As we move into 
2009 the club continues to gather its momentum 
in going forward. New targets have been set for 
the year and the main theme is to consolidate our 
clubmark position and ensure that the junior section 
gets the training and encouragement that they 
deserve to enable them to continue the winning 
streaks that all the junior teams showed last year.  
This year we intend to fi eld three junior teams at the 
under 13, under 15 and under 17 levels, players of 
all abilities are welcome to come and join the club, 
should anyone wish to join they can obtain further 
details from our web site www.sutton-in-craven-
cricketclub.co.uk or any club offi cial.
We will be holding a Kwik Cricket festival on 
Thursday 21st May 2009 1pm 4pm, this involves 
eight junior schools from the local area participating 
in a knock out competition, there will be over 100 
children participating and it is a fantastic sight to 
see. Why not come down and see for yourselves and 

maybe even lend a hand we would be delighted to 
see you.
The club also intends to further the development of 
the new pavilion and by the close of the season in 
September we hope to have plans drawn up and 
planning permission in place which will then allow 
us to further the exploration of grant funding.  We 
have already had a small grant approved and this 
has enabled us to renew some of the aging ground 
equipment.
The senior teams are currently practicing in the nets 
at South Craven every Sunday morning 11am 12am 
and are delighted to welcome some old faces and 
some new one’s, Steve Doane has been elected as 
fi rst team captain and Paul Williams the second team 
captain with Chris Williams and Chris Todd acting as 
their vice captains respectively.  Once again this year 
the senior teams will be aiming to improve on their 
positions in the Craven League divisions two and 
fi ve. Finally I wish to thank all our sponsors for this 
year your support in this diffi cult time is very much 
appreciated.

Thank You - Stuart Robinson - Chairman Sutton CC

Did you know that you can hire Sutton 
Village Hall? The Village Hall offers a 
large space which can be used for a 
great number of different types of event, 
Birthday Parties, Christenings, Wedding 
Receptions, Anniversaries, leaving parties, 
the list goes on. For a smaller event you 
could consider hiring the meeting room, 
which is 20’ by 18’, ideal for having a 
meeting for up to 30 people, at a very 
low cost.
For the larger events you might like to 
consider the Bar facility that is provided by 
Sutton Village Committee, a fully staffed 
bar, stocked with all the different types of 
drinks any party would need.
Hire any room and you will get the 
Kitchen for no cost. We also offer a 200 
piece Dinner Service and Cutlery, which is 
available for use in Sutton Village Hall for a 
function having food with their function.
For advice and booking information please 
call the Bookings Manager on 01535 637160.

ELVIS
for One Night Only!
Sutton Village Committee 

Are proud to Present
The UK’s No.1 Elvis Tribute

alongside David’s Discos
Tickets on sale now

@ £17.50
LAST FEW REMAINING

To include a Full Night of 
Entertainment, Food and a 

Party Atmosphere!
Contact our Events

Co-ordinator – Christine 
Young on (01535) 636639


